

File ref: IRO-3684

22 October 2013

Paul Rivers

Via: fyi-request-1153-df88a4ba@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Rivers

Request for information relating to the retailers footpath signage in Kilbirnie.

Thank you for your email to the Council received on 23 September 2013 in which you requested information relating to the number of licences issued in relation to retailers' footpath signage in Kilbirnie.

For the year 1 July 2013 - 30 June 2014, 8 licences for footpath signage have been purchased and issued to businesses in Kilbirnie.

Yours sincerely

Ian Hunter

Issues Resolution Officer Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 803 8315 Fax: (04) 801 3048

Email: ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz



